COPY

TLlopd's Register of Shipping,
7y Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Your Ref. S, 7. N,.B. 50th October, 1945.

Dear Sir,

I am in recelpt of your letter of the 23rd instant
regardingthe declsion that Mr. 0. J. Trefdchmann, one of the
Society's Senior Surveyors who is at present visiting Northern
France, should survey the tugs now being returned to the Abeille
Company at Cherbourg and Havre on behalf of the Ministry as
well as the Owners, and your remarks are carefully noted.

Yours failthfully,

Secretary.
Director of Sea Transport,

Ministry of War Transport,

s
T

Sea Transport Dept.,

Berkeley Square House, Wsde

0060~ COGAI”



